
Grand Coulee Dam School District 

Budget Hearing Cancelled 

 

Cancellation notice is hereby given that the Grand Coulee Dam School District 

No. 301J will not be holding a public budget hearing on June 27, 2022.  

The budget hearing will take place July 25, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

B. Paul Turner 
Superintendent  
Grand Coulee Dam School District No. 301J 
 
 


